
RIDGELINE WANAKA 
 
INFORMING GUESTS OF THE RISKS OF TAKING A SAFARI PRIOR TO BOOKING  

 
Important Safety Information: There are inherent risks in Ridgeline Wānaka’s off-road 

adventures. We travel remote and sometimes steep farm tracks with steep drops below 

tracks. Should an accident occur causing a vehicle to leave the track there is a risk of 

serious injury and possible death to all onboard. Be assured that we take safety very 

seriously. We follow strict safety guidelines Our Safety Management Systems are externally 

audited annually to minimise the risk. Our guides are professional drivers and fully trained to 

drive these tracks. We have never had a vehicle leave the track in 15 years of operation but 

you need to know that sometimes accidents can occur. We want you to be fully informed 

before you make the decision to book with us. Please don’t let this put you off…we have 

families too and want to come home safely every day also! 

 
May not be suitable for those with back issues or late stage pregnancy, 


